
1 
 

           MIDDLE PAXTON TOWNSHIP 
 Planning Commission 

   Meeting Minutes 
  June 08, 2015 

 
The June 08, 2015 meeting of the Middle Paxton Township Planning Commission was called to order at 
7:00 p.m. by Chairperson Liz Rodda. The following members were present: Chip Brown, Gary Deimler, 
Ralph Stone, Jeff Smith, Don Morse and Bill Kotkiewicz.  Also present was Julie Seeds, Recording 
Secretary.  
 
Following the Pledge of Allegiance Mr. Stone moved to approve the meeting minutes for May 11, 2015, 
Seconded by Mr. Deimler. The motion carried unanimously except for Mr. Morse who abstained due to 
his absence at the May meeting.    
  
OLD BUSINESS:   
 

Middle Paxton Township-Dauphin Borough Joint Comprehensive Plan Review  
 
The Planning Commission reviewed the 45 page draft of the Joint Comprehensive Plan, specifically 
pages 56 through 71.  The aforementioned pages listed five (5) categories; Future Land Use & 
Housing, Transportation & Connectivity, Open Space, Recreation, & Natural Resources, Community 
Facilities, Services & Infrastructure and Communities & Outreach.  The Commission reviewed 
thirty-three key points in regards to the (5) categories and discussed each key point.   
 
Jeffrey Smith, Jim Fisher and Julie Seeds, Committee members to the Joint Comprehensive Plan 
offered assistance with questions and discussions on the key points as they were reviewed.   
 
A list of comments from the discussion will be drafted by Chairperson Liz Rodda and forwarded to 
Recording Secretary, Julie Seeds. Commission Member Jeffrey Smith also will forward comments to 
Ms. Seeds and Ms. Rodda.  Ms. Seeds will forward all comments to the consultants, Environmental 
Planning and Design.  The Comments will be discussed at the June 18th Joint Comprehensive Plan 
Committee meeting.   
 

NEW BUSINESS:  
     
     No new business  
 
 
Board Member Comments 
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Chairman Rodda thanked everyone for their attendance to review the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan 
 and thanked the Joint Comprehensive Plan Committee Members for their valuable input.   

    
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:46 p.m. Mr. Morse moved to adjourn the 
meeting, Seconded by Mr. Brown.  The motion carried unanimously.  
  
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
 
 
Julie A. Seeds 
Recording Secretary 
 


